
After more than twenty years,
education experts from both banks of
the Nistru River visited the complex of
buildings of the Theoretical Lyceum
„Evrika”, located in Râbnița, Gagarin
Street, 14

On February 28, 2025, more than twenty years later, educational experts from
Chișinău and Tiraspol visited the complex of buildings of the Theoretical Lyceum
„Evrika” located in Râbnița at Gagarina Street, 14. The building has not been used
since 2004, when Tiraspol blocked access to it.

During the visit, a general/initial assessment of the current condition of the buildings
and the surrounding area was carried out at the above address in order to determine
possible further measures for the resumption of repair work and the commissioning of
buildings as an infrastructure facility belonging to the Theoretical Lyceum „Evrika”.

The experts from Chișinău welcomed the openness of Tiraspol and noted that after
receiving written confirmation regarding the use of the relevant premises for
educational purposes, technical specialists will be able to carry out working visits to
carry out the necessary expertise and work.

  


